
PEIA 101 is a perfect way to begin as a 

part of  our PEIA team.  

Thank you to those who participated . 
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Open Enrollment 
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Our next class is  August 5, 2025. 

We look forward to a great  

partnership with you to better serve 

our members.  

New Benefit Coordinators

Open enrollment is coming to a close and 
I am sure you are very thankful for that.
As a BC, you have until May 23, 2025, to 
get your enrollments made online.
We have seen the number of online 
enrollments and appreciate your 
dedication to making that happen for our 
members. 
We appreciate all the emails, the calls, the 
frustrated members and the last-minute 
details that you have dealt with.
You are in the home stretch, and you are 
not alone.  If you have issues or questions, 
please reach out to your eligibility 
specialist or myself. 

We extend a warm welcome and 
sincere gratitude to all 14 of our new 
Benefit Coordinators who participated 
on May 6. It was a pleasure to connect 
with such an engaging group, 
characterized by lively interaction, 
positive energy, and camaraderie.

http://peia.wv.gov/Pages/training_request.aspx


PEIA has provided presentations for Benefit 

Coordinators to be able to  make available to 

your members regarding the Open 

Enrollment Changes for Plan Year 2026.  

You can find them under the Partners/Benefit 

Coordinator /Open Enrollment Training.

Shout Out to 
You!

BC Banter 

• Great job to Jeny Boggs for being 

proactive and requesting fliers to 

hang regarding the  Personify 

rebranding to keep members 

informed.

• Shout out to Tammy Gill for noticing 
that the call had two different times 
so that I could correct that!

• Great Catch Terri Harwood!  Terri 
noticed that the telephone number 
for SunLife is incorrect.   Please use 
the number found in your OE 
presentation and correct it in your 
books.

    That will save us all a lot of 
headaches.
• Nice Job Teresa Conner who  

reviewed the Personify information 
and reported an error!

• Our next open forum virtual call will 

be May 22, 2025 .Please join us for 

lively discussion, open conversation 

and end of Open Enrollment updates.

• You will not want to miss the June BC 

Banter.   

  We will have a representative from 

CPRB to discuss changes to Tier II 

retirement.

• July 1 Early Warning Report (EWR) will 

not be available until on or around 

June 28.  You will receive an email 

when it is available.
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http://meet.google.com/voz-oyad-cpg

